
 
THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, PUNE 

 

DATE:   28th August 2021 
 
TO:   The Alumni 

 
SUBJECT:   ONE POINT CONTACT FOR EACH BATCH 

Dear Alumni 
 
Greetings and Good Wishes! 
 
Every educational institution is proud of its alumni and at Bishops we praise and thank God for 
the bond between the school and the alumni. Over the last few years, our alumni have been very 
actively involved in the life of the school which was evident during the Sesquicentennial 
Celebrations in 2014-2105. 
 
Since then, many alumni have visited their alma mater to relive and experience their schooling 
days. The school has extended a warm welcome and will always cherish their presence on the 
campus.  
 
To keep connected with the alumni, the school on its part, revived the Alumni Association as 
well as created a Facebook page/Instagram. The last two years has seen a few of our alumni also 
guiding our present students and their parents through Career Guidance. 
 
It was very encouraging to see two batches of Golden/Silver Jubilarians gathering for their 
reunion on the invitation of the school and participating in the Sports Day and the Founder’s 
Day Functions.  However, due to the pandemic we have deferred the same for the time being. 
 
It is our earnest desire to keep in constant touch with every alumni, however, the same is not 
possible without their active support.  
 
Hence, we invite you to collectively choose and provide us one active alumni from your 
batch to be a ONE-POINT CONTACT who can act as a liaison person between you and the 
school and keep each one of you informed of the activities/events conducted, giving an 
opportunity for your involvement in the life of your alma mater. 
 
You can email the information on alumni@thebishopsschool.net giving the full name, batch, 
contact no. and e-mail Id. 
 
Looking forward to your positive response. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
JOEL EDWIN 
PRINCIPAL 
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